
 

 

 
 

 

      COMBINED CHURCHES 

  TABLE TENNIS ASSOCIATION INC.                       

NEWSLETTER, 

AUGUST, 2016 

 

Hi all, 

Well, the last week of the Winter Competition is here, with finals about to happen!   

Good luck to all players who will be participating in the finals - the main thing being, ENJOY! 

 

Please note the following items of importance: 

Club Secretaries / Team Captains – as per Bylaw 11.4  

All teams who consider they will be in the finals shall at least seven days prior to the end of the 

minor round supply the Result Steward with a list of players required in the finals in accordance 

with Bylaw 6.1.4. 

              1            In an emergency situation, any variation to the list must be  

                            approved by the Permit Committee. 

                Penalty:   Forfeiture of the match. 

If you have not yet notified your Results Steward, can you do so as soon as possible please. 

 

 SPRING COMPETITION 

If you would like to play in the Spring Competition, please inform your Club Secretary 

ASAP. 

This is a good time to introduce friends and relatives to the sport.  Only 3 players required per 

team, so if you have a group wishing to play, please let your Club Secretary or me know. 

Team nominations need to be received by this Friday, 26th August 

Please send to me, Vanessa, at wenvan@optusnet.com.au  

NB:  Any players interested in playing in the Super League Competition please contact  

         Colin (0448 480 468) 

 

 67th ANNUAL PRESENTATION DINNER 

This year’s venue will be the West Adelaide Football Club    (57 Milner Road, Richmond) 

Friday, 30th September   (7.00pm for a 7.30pm start)        

Cost:  $45.00 per person            ($40.00 - Early bird payment to be received by 16th 

September) 

Children under 15:  $10.00 

 

 If you have one of the Perpetual Trophies, can you return them in the next week or so 

please.  

 They can be taken to Good Shepherd Anglican or Brighton Clubrooms.  Please let me know 

when you have done so.  Thank you 

 

 Don’t forget to check our website weekly to get the latest information & Premiership 

Tables 

                                                     www.cctta.com.au  

 

                  Cheers                                                      Vanessa Linke (CCTTA Secretary) 
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